Minutes of The Annual Parish Meeting of Trimley St Martin Parish held at Trimley St Martin Memorial Hall on 02 May 2017 at 7pm.

1. Apologies for absence

Apologies for absence had been received from Parish Councillors Owen and Bozier

2. To Agree and Approve the Minutes of the Meeting held on 3 May 2016

The minutes of the meeting held on 3 May 2016 were agreed as a true record

3. Chairman's Report

The chairman of the Parish Council, John Sills, gave a report on the past year in the Parish

4. Annual Reports from District and Ward Councillors

Extracts from County Councillor John Goodwin's report were read by the Clerk

District Councillor Graham Harding gave his annual report

A summary of District Councillor Richard Kerry's report was read by the Clerk

The text of reports which had not been presented in full would be placed on the website.

5. Annual Reports from Local Community Organisations

Heather Rodwell, Secretary of the Memorial Hall Committee, gave an annual report

John Sills reported on the activities of the Poor's Allotments Committee

6. Public Forum

A member of the public asked whether it would be possible to have bore holes at the allotments. John Sills undertook to arrange for this at the next meeting of the Allotment Committee

7. Close

The meeting closed at 19.25

Signed

Date